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Hello everybody.  
 
All the boats are put away for their long winters nap. It's time to prepare for 
next year. We will be having our meeting on December 2nd to discuss and 
vote on the new budget. I hope to see everybody there. Over the winter we will 
be doing a little tree trimming and preparing for next year. If anybody has any 
other suggestions for any other winter projects let us know.  

Steve 
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The Fall Banquet on November 3rd  was well attended, everyone seemed to 
enjoy the evening. The Ontario Country Club staff did an excellent job in 
decorating the room for us and the food was delicious. Thanks to Steve 
Sangster for presenting the annual Racing and Club awards for Don Byrnes 
this year.  
 

Thank you to Sylvie Hill  and Ann Teese for 
visiting all the places for our banquet prizes. 
Thanks to West Marine, Williamson Pultneyville 
Historical Society, Rubino’s at the Point, Shear 
Effects Full Service Salon, Pultneyville Harbor 
Grillle, Burnaps, Kaitlynn Marine, Mackenzie’s in 
Palmyra, Heitzelman BQ, Lagoner’s Farm, Beth 
Walker Honey and Williamson Building Supply 
for their donations. Hope all the winners enjoy 
these gifts. 
 
We start the month out with our December 
General meeting on December 2nd 1pm 
@the 
Pultneyville Fire Department . Please bring 
your favorite hors d oeuvres or dessert to share. 
Come out and catch up with everyone. Later that 
evening is the Annual Illumination of the 
Pultneyville Hamlet @4pm this starts out at the 
Pultneyville Reformed Church with caroling 
then moves over to the pavilion behind the 
church and Williamson-Pultneyville Historical 
Society with cookies, coffee, cocoa, to enjoy. 

Just a quick reminder from the editor that there is no Soundings pub-
lished in January. The next issue will be in early Feb.   
 
I hope you have a most enjoyable holiday season! 
 

Earl 
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There is always a 
wonderful fire to enjoy 
with a special visit from 
Santa. 
 
This year is our 75th 
Anniversary planning 
some special events to 
celebrate. Please think 
about signing up to host/
help at an event next year. 
We start the year out with 
the Annual Cabin Party 
date/time to follow. It will 
be at Newport Yacht Club 
again. This is a terrific way 
to meet other club 
members. Grab a friend 
and sign up. 
 
Thank you for all the 
support throughout this 
past boating season. 
Remember the local 
restaurants/stores will be 
open all winter. When you 
come out to check on your 
boats stop and enjoy the 
local places- Pultneyville 
Harbor Grille- UpPub- 
Pultneyville Deli- Coppers 
Ale House-Lagoners -
Embark Café- the Artisan 
Loft.-Young Somner 
Winery. Times vary call 
and check on the hours 
open. 
  
Happy Holidays. Here’s to 

a great 2019 boating 
season. 

Kathy�
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PYC is in winter mode. The water is shut off in the clubhouse and the toilets and sinks are winterized. The final 
workday, although delayed a week because of the weather, wasn't much better with a cold damp rain falling the 
entire morning. Nineteen members showed up to help with hauling the floating docks and pull the race and 
channel marks on one of the worst workdays I've experinced. Thank you! 
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 I also want to thank all who have contributed their time and effort throughout the year on various jobs to keep our 
club in shape and operating efficiently, there are too many to mention and I wouldn't want to miss anyone.  It's 
members like you that make our club so great! 
 
 As we go through the winter months don't forget to check on your boat and adjust your jack stands or tarps as 
needed. Keep a eye on your neighbors boat as well, a loose tarp or line flapping from his boat could damage 
yours as well. 
 
 I wish everyone a happy and safe holiday season, HappyHoliday! 

 Don 
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The best events this past summer include:  
  
1. the Bown, with the Dulcinea averaging 13.647 kns. for the 20 mile race. With a PHRF of 36, 
she finished almost an hour ahead of second place (Zest). Even the Edelweiss averaged 
5.975 kns.  
  
2. The full moon near July 28 made for the perfect start at 8:50 pm for a 12 mile race. It was a 

very nice evening to be out on Lake Ontario.Walkabout continued to show her speed and skill by taking first.  
  
3. The spring series was a bit close, but the summer series was Walkabout all the way. Nice job.  
 
We need a boatswain.  

Don Byrnes  
Fleet Captain 
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As indicated in last month's Soundings, Paul Cannon now has passed the Secretary's baton to me, so first I'd like 
to thank Paul for the orderly transfer and to say I'm happy to be here.  It's a great team of people to work with, 
both within the "Executive Committee" and beyond, all helping to ensure this volunteer-run organization keeps 
sailing smoothly. 
 
A second small matter:  how I'd like to be addressed.  No, not "O Exalted One" or even "Mister 
Secretary."  Rather, this request concerns my email address.  For correspondence regarding my position as Club 
Secretary, please email me at PultneyvilleYC.Secretary@gmail.com .  This will help both keep Club 
correspondence separate from my personal files, and make it easier to pass the correspondence on to my 
successor.  You might find it interesting to know that this address is where Secretary email goes when one uses 
the "click to send mail" link on the Officers and Contacts ���������	��
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mail sent from there goes directly to the recipient's email account (i.e., there isn't a separate set of accounts). 
 
To recap, if you'd like to write to say "Brian, I think you're an idiot!"--please use my personal account listed in 
the Log.  But if your topic instead is "Brian, I think you're one idiot of a Club Secretary!"--well, you know what 
account to use.  Thanks! 
 

Your Secretary, 
Brian Smith 
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